Good evening, Frazier Families!  This is your proud principal Ms. Bowser and I am so proud of you - the Frazier family.  We have collected 1699 packs of noodles, exceeding our goal of 1500 packs of noodles.  Please look at the videos and posts on Class Dojo, we are extending the drive until Monday. Also, thanks for your participation in our SEL week, it was a great success.

This week we will host our rising Kindergarteners at our Kindergarten Kick-Off, Wed., Mar. 19th, 5p-6:30p.  Please pass the word to family and friends who have children that will turn 5 by Aug. 31, 2025.  Kindergarten registration across the district is in full swing.

Car rider parents, please pack on your patience. If you are in a car, please stay in your car and follow the car rider process. We’ve had parents cutting the line and walking to the door.  Also remember, early dismissal ends at 1:40 daily.  We need our students every day all day. 

However, if students have any symptoms of respiratory  illnesses, please keep them at home and seek medical attention.  If they have a fever, they must stay out of school until they are fever free 24 hours without medicine. Please encourage good hygiene of not touching face, washing hands regularly, and covering mouth and nose when coughing.  Also clean and disinfect high-touch surfaces.

Coming up this week…

Tues., Kindergarteners will go the Kaledeium in Winston-Salem

Wed., 3rd and 4th graders will attend the orchestra

Yearbooks are still on sale for $14.

That’s all for this week.  Have a great evening!
